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Press Release – The EU Referendum 
 

 

Friday 24th June 2016 

 

As you are all by no doubt aware, the United Kingdom has voted to leave the 

European Union following the 2016 Referendum. 

 

Until we do leave the EEC, The Starjammer Group is open for business with its 

European clients  as usual. Nothing has changed in terms of how we intend to 

operate or interact within the Eurozone.  As always, we welcome business 

from our closest neighbours. 

 

We will of course be monitoring the evolving political situation closely in order 

to keep both our customers, associates and ourselves abreast of the changes 

coming. 

 

For all enquiries, please contact us via media.office@starjammer-group.com,  

myself or Cheryl Dyer-Ballard at the Starjammer Group.  We look forward to 

hearing from you. 

 

 

 

 

Steven Parham 

Managing Director 

 

email: steven.parham@starjammer-group.com 
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